
       

 Head Teacher’s Comments 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a very exciting week at St. Cuthbert’s.  

Yesterday we welcomed Border news into school. They were keen to talk to us about the cost of living crisis and the impact it might 
be having on us as a school community.  

They also wanted to hear all about us being awarded the BEST SCHOOL IN CUMBRIA. We were on the news last night and will be 
again on Saturday. How exciting!  

Please spread the word that we have places available and our door is always open for a tour.  Please call our school office for more 
information.  

Many thanks for your support for the Boxes of Hope appeal. We are always overwhelmed by your kindness and support.  

We sent 26 beautifully wrapped boxes away to brighten a child's Christmas. Thank you.  

Today, we have had a ‘get creative’ day, where the children have had opportunity to dress up and show us all how creative they 
are. Some children came to school dressed as Pudsy Bear, some had tinsel in the hair whilst others were wore their PJs with tutus . 
We even had an alien! Well done for all your creativity children and thank you for supporting CAFOD.  

Key stage Two are very excited for their Victorian day on Monday and also that they will be watching the final dressed rehearsal of 
Mary Poppins at Windermere School.  

We have a  busy week next week in school, please keep an eye on the key dates.  

Our Christmas Fair is on Friday from 3.20pm in our hall. We are also singing at Lakeland on Saturday 26th, 11am-1. We would really 
appreciate your support in joining us for these events. 

I hope you enjoy the weekend. 

Stay safe, 

Mrs. Lucy Bone 

Acting Head teacher at the  
BEST PRIMARY SCHOOL in Cumbria.  
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KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Mon 21st Nov – Victorian day – KS2 

Wed 23rd Nov – KS2 at Mary Poppins at 
Windermere School. Pick up from school at 
4.15pm 

Fri 25th  Nov — Christmas Fair from 3.30 
NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Sat 26th Nov — 11-13.00. Carol singing at 
Lakeland Ltd. All welcome 

Wed 30th Nov – whole school at The Box 
for Sleeping Beauty  

Thursday 1st Dec – KS2 forest school @ The 
Footprint  (date replacing 23/11/22) 

Friday 2nd Dec - Christmas BIG sing. KS2. 
Evening at Kendal Leisure Centre  

Monday 5th Dec - Explorer Christmas per-
formance in school  

Wednesday 7th Dec (TBC) - KS2 Christmas 
concert in school 

Friday 18th November 2022 

Reception 88% 

Year 1  96%   

Year 2  100% 

Year 3  94%  

Year 4  100% 

Year 5  100%    

Year 6  90% 

WOW! Well 
done Year 2 

We collected a wonderful 26 boxes for Boxes 
of Hope. Thank you to everyone who donated. 

Click the QR 

code to get to 

our website. 

 

 

Border news came to our school on Thursday.  

 

 

Mrs. Bone and 

some of our 

children with 

Rowena from 

Boxes of Hope, 

Cumbria. 


